
Kettleburgh Cribbage Team Annual Report 2015-16 

 

Another partly successful year ending in 5th place in the league with Linda & Martin Sims 

winning the Archie Macmillan Trophy for the best pairing. 

Many thanks to Ron & Debbie for opening The Chequers on Tuesday evenings and 

sacrificing their night off for us. 

Unfortunately, like many other sports and pastimes such as whist, bridge, and darts, Cribbage 

is not appealing to the younger generation and many clubs are finding it difficult to get a 

team together. Personally I think these games should be taught in schools to give pupils 

communication, logic and arithmetic skills. 

Anybody interested in playing Cribbage should contact Martin Sims (Parish Clerk to 

Kettleburgh), Ron at The Chequers, or myself, with the possibility of joining us or some other 

team. 

 

Andrew Patterson 

Kettleburgh Cribbage Team Captain 

 


